
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

January 8, 2021 7:16 pm  

The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 

 
Campus Update 

● Our twice-weekly routine testing in the Health Care Center found two more 
members of that team tested positive. These staff members work in units already 
under quarantine. Contact tracing is complete and families of those having loved 
ones who may have had direct contact with these individuals have been notified. 
If you were not contacted by us, your loved one is not affected.  Results from 
yesterday’s resident tests are coming in and so far all are negative. We will 
continue to monitor test results and will have executive leadership team 
members on site throughout the weekend to continue monitoring the situation. 
Staff testing continues twice a week as well.  

 

Campus Happenings 

● Some of you may have received one of our quarterly “News and Notes” 
newsletters via US Mail in the past, yet we are trying our best to be prudent with 
our expenses as the impact of COVID continues on. With that being said we can 
save on postage and we will share a link for this informative newsletter here each 
quarter. We hope you enjoy continuing to get a feeling for all that is happening 
here at Luther Manor, especially as we strive to stay as connected as possible 
during a time it's hard to connect. 

 
 https://www.luthermanor.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/NN_Winter_2021_Newsletter.pdf 
 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


